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Holubeck, Andrew

From: Ron Thrower [ron@throwerdesign.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 15, 2007 9:10 AM
To: Holubeck, Andrew; Guernsey, Greg; Rusthoven, Jerry; Heil, Robert

Subject: Fort Magruder {NPA -6T-co0 1.0t , C4- 2(50”'{_004—3) .
All,

I would respectfully request a postponement for the Fort related FLUM and zoning cases from the 26th of July to
October 18th. The additional time is necessary to discuss the cases and other properties with my clients. city
staff, and the neighborhood.

Additionally, | am out next week and back on the 24th (late).

Ron Thrower
I will be out of the country and unreachable on the following dates:
July 16-24 AND August 2-13

2807 Manchaca Road, Building Two
Austin, Texas 78704

7/17/2007



